From:

Kendal Oku < Kendal. Oku. 260510853@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 16, 2021 3:45 PM

To:

SCPlanning

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Kendal Oku PO Box 227 Tomales, CA 94971

From:

Jkealii Colburn < Jkealii.Colburn.460581745@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 16, 2021 10:36 AM

To:

SCPlanning

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

(

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Jkealii Colburn [@advAddress]

From:

Brian Prather < Brian. Prather. 460493211@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 16, 2021 4:48 AM

To:

SCPlanning

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Brian Prather [@advAddress]

From:

john hobbs <john.hobbs.260616928@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 16, 2021 3:55 PM

To:

SCPlanning

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A EXTERNAL SENDER:</u> Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards; john hobbs 10438 Reymouth Ave Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

From:

Timothy Keltner < Timothy. Keltner. 260463171@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 16, 2021 9:45 AM

To:

SCPlanning

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Timothy Keltner 700 E Creekside Cir Dixon, CA 95620